
CITY OF CARTERVILLE 

Hafer Road, CLOSED, Tuesday, December 15, 2020 

Due to a necessary Water Department project, Hafer Road will be closed from East Sycamore to 

Hurricane Road, Tuesday December 15, 2020 from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. Please avoid this area during the 

specified time.  If you have any questions, please contact the Carterville Water Department at 985-2011. 

  


